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Petition to Deny Approval of Proposal for corner of Kent Drive and
Andover Way in Los Altos.

December 19, 2017
Dear Design and Review,

Late Tuesday morning, Dec 18, 2017, I left a note with Design Review
objecting to the proposed construction at the corner of Andover Way and
Kent Drive in South Los Altos. I wrote that I prefer the setback, zoning
and height limitations that are in effect remain in effect n our
neighborhood. We are already on top of one another.

Later on Tuesday I noticed a partial (really, only a tiny sample)
representation of the height and breadth of the proposed second story
addition to this property. The pipe-like structure neglected to depict the
full length, width or height. I was shocked. We and our neighbors are on a
hill and chose to live here, counting on enjoying our view, setbacks,
zoning etc. in perpetuity. The massive size and the extent of lot coverage
of this proposal does not fit this neighborhood.

[ am writing Tuesday night and ask Design and Review to deny
applicants’ request. Approval is wrong and sets a bad precedent for this

neighborhood. Please help us preserve our neighborhood.

Stephen Astor 931 Andover Way 650-964-2981




